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Our School Day 

 

 Breakfast from 8:00-8:25AM 

Announcements at 8:20AM 

Students Report to Classroom @ 8:25AM 

Tardy Bell @ 8:30AM 

Dismissal begins @ 3:30PM 
PTA Cookie Dough Kickoff 
Tuesday, October 3rd 2:30pm 

Cookie Dough Sale Oct. 3rd - Oct. 24th  
 
 

3rd grade field trip to Lost Sea 

Wednesday, October 4th 8:45am – 3:00pm 
 

1st grade field trip to Old McDonald’s Farm 
Thursday, October 5th 9:00am – 1:00pm 
 

Sock Hop- 50’s attire- Everyone attends as 

we met our school goal 
Thursday, October 5th  

1:00-1:50pm- 3rd-5th grade 

2:00-2:50pm- Pre-K-2nd grade 
 

Report cards go home 
Friday, October 20th 

 

4th grade In House field trip-CDM   
Friday, October 20th  
 

Kindergarten F/T to Guthrie’s Pumpkin Patch 

Monday, October 23rd 9:30am – 2:30pm 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Monday, October 23rd 3:30pm – 7:15pm 
 

PTA Safety Night 
Tuesday, October 24th  6:30pm 
 

3rd grade In House field trip-CDM   

Friday, October 27th  
 

Fall yearbook sale ends 
Fall Festival baskets due 
Friday, October 27th  
 

Cross Country Meet 

Saturday, October 28th Chickamauga Dam 
 

Fall Festival 
Saturday, November 4th  
 

Fall Picture Retake Day 
Thursday, November 9th  

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

October- Responsibility 

Being accountable in word and deed. 

Having a sense of duty to fulfill tasks with 

reliability, dependability and commitment 

 

 

Fall Break 

Friday, Oct.6th– 

Friday, Oct.13th  

School Closed 
 

School resumes 

Monday, Oct.16th  
 

Coupon Book Sale 
 

A special thanks to all who sold coupon books. 
We met our school goal!!! Every student in the 

school will be able to attend the sock hop on 
Thursday, October 5th. All 1st graders need to 
return after the field trip if they want to participate 

in the sock hop. There will not be a make-up date.  

PTA Safety Poster Contest 
“Safety Can Be Fun” 

 

Posters may be turned in until October 20th.  
More information and entry forms are in the metal 

file rack outside the school office.  
 

 

We have temporarily run out of PTA 

Membership cards…more have been ordered! 

Thanksgiving Break- Wednesday, 

November 22th -Friday, November 24th  


